SPECIAL
EVENTS

KOREAN FIBER FORMS WORKSHOP

The University of Minnesota Design Department is
offering a workshop on design and construction
of Korean Fiber Forms. The workshop will be held
on October 28 from 9:00 to 5:00, taught by Mrs.
Kae Jung Kwak, a master of crafts from Korea.
The worshop is labeled Design 5-585 Problem in
Design and costs $50.00. For more information
or advance registration materials call the Design office
(373-1032) or Charlene Burningham (373-1874).

Double Weave baskets by Mrs. Kwak, courtesy of Pat

LECTURE ON KOREAN FIBER FORMS O"Connor.
Mrs. Kae Jung Kwak, a master craftsperson from
Korea, will give a public lecture and slide presen- GUATEMALA LECTURE
tation on October 27 at 3:00 p.m. This free lecture Sue and Mike Baizerman, recently returned from a
will be held in Room 33 (the auditorium) of five month stay in Guatemala, will give a slide
McNeal Hall on the St. Paul campus of the University lecture on their experiences on October 16, at
of Minnesota. Mrs. Kwak’s basketry show will 3:00 p.m. in MacNeal Hall on the St. Paul Campus
be on display at that time in the Goldstein Gallery of the University of Minnesota.
of McNeal Hall.
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